
  

 Sandy Hill Academy & 

Nursery 

Head of School: Mr J Walker 

 

T: 01726 75858 

E: hello@sandyhill.org.uk W: www.sandyhill.org.uk   

Sandy Hill Academy, Sandy Hill, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 3AT 

 
A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 
Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

18 July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Charlestown Regatta Carnival 2025 

We are excited to share that our school will be taking part in this year’s Charlestown 

Regatta Carnival on Thursday 7th August, and we would love for you to join us in this fantastic 

community celebration! 

Our theme for the carnival is "Busy Bees", linking to our learning ethos and the wonderful work 

we have been doing with the Bee Society to become a bee-friendly school. It’s a fun and 

meaningful way to celebrate everything we’ve learned - and share our message with the 

wider community. 

We’re inviting children to take part in the procession, dressed as either bees or flowers, and 

we’d be delighted if families would like to walk alongside us in the parade. This is a lovely 

opportunity to come together and show our school spirit in a positive, creative way. 

If you’re interested in taking part, please complete the expression of interest form below: 

Charlestown Carnival - Expression of Interest 

Please note: 

• We will meet at 6:00pm in the field on the evening of the carnival. 

• Children must be in costume and ready to walk in the procession. 

• All children will remain under the supervision of their parents or guardians throughout 

the event. 

Thank you for your continued support—we can’t wait to see you there, buzzing with 

enthusiasm! 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Mr J Walker 

Head of School 
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